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  October 26, ,2022 Special Meeting  
 Council Work Session II with Consultant 
    

MINUTES 
 

The Rural Hall Town Council held a Special Meeting for a Work Session with Consultant Ron 
Niland on October 26, 2022, at 5:30 PM at Rural Hall Fire Station. The following members were 
present:  Mayor Timothy M. Flinchum; Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon; Councilman Terry M. 
Bennett; Councilman Eddie Horn; and Town Clerk Lynette Hendrick. 
 
Members Absent: Councilwoman Janet M. Carithers; Town Manager Misty A. Meadows; and Ron 
Niland 
 
Tonight’s meeting was reconvened from the October 10 recessed meeting.  The Mayor Timothy 
Flinchum called the meeting to order. 
 
It was announced that the Consultant Ron Niland was not able to make this training session, the 
meeting was to be rescheduled. 
 
Councilman Eddie Horn made the motion to adjourn this meeting and call a special meeting for 
the rescheduled training session with consultant Ron Niland.  There was a discussion that some 
councilmembers did not want to adjourn, they wanted to recess this meeting.  The purpose of 
recessing again is for the council to be able to amend the agenda to add other items for 
discussion.   
 
Councilman Terry Bennett made a motion, seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Gordon, to recess the 
October 26 meeting and reconvene November 2 at 5:30 pm at the Rural Hall Fire Department. 
Councilman Terry Bennett and Mayor Pro Tem Gordon voted for, and Councilman Eddie Horn 
voted against. 
 
This meeting was recessed until November 2 at 5:30 at the Rural Hall Fire Department.  
 
 
 
        Lynette E. Hendrick 
        Town Clerk   
 
  


